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AFN Board Meeting

The progress of the land bill
in Washington and future efforts
of the Alaska Federation of Na-

tives on the bill promise to be

major topics of concern at the
board of directors meeting of the
federation Jan. 8 and 9 in Anch-
orage.

In discussing the meeting with
the Tundra Times staff, Emil
Notti, president of the AFN said,
“The reading I get is that when
the Senate Interior Committee
members come back to Washing-
ton this month the bﬂl t:nuld
move fairly fast.)’

He expressed hope that the
committee would make a report
by the end of February.

The AFN, the interior depart-
ment, the federal field commit-
tee, and the Stevens-Gravel com-
promise proposal have been put

on a comparative chart for
consideration, Notti said.

The federation president ex-
plained that the AFN asked Gra-
vel and Stevens to drop their
compromise pr because it
called for only 10 to 12 million
acres rather than the 40 million
desired by the organization.

“We did not feel that this was
the time to give up our fight for
land,” Notti said.
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